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The Riders Roundup

Official Publication of the
American Association of Sheriff Posses and
Riding Clubs. Published and printed monthly.
For more information please contact:

Association Office
P.O.Box 287
Bowie, TX 76230
940/872-4656

Notice: The purpose of the Rider's Round

Up 15 to be an information tool for Clubs within the
Association. Keeping every member up to date

with functions and members success stories. Any
articles or advertisemnents reflecting non-positive

views will not be accepted. The Officers of this
association wish to promote a happy, healthy,
family oriended newsletter.

Rider’s Roundup Online

www.aasprec.net
Only printed copies should be mailed to
those who truly need them. If vou are able to
receive by email or view on line, just email the
office with vour request. If vou have received
this by US mail and are able to view on line,
please have your name removed from the mailing
list.
MONEY SAVED TODAY WILL BENEFIT US
TOMORROW!

£ R

Articles and Pictures for Publication

due by the Honday 8 pm immediately after
the 3rd weekend of each month

Sending Sooner Guarantees
Special Attention

Kidz Koral

Questions: What do vou call a horse that

hves next doox?

Name 4 classifications of mules.

Answers below.

OFFICE EMAIL ADDRESS
Office287@sbcglobal.net
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Yearly Advertising Rates
Any business or organization wanting
to advertise in the Riders Roundup can
either mail a copy of the ad or use
email. Payvment should be received in
the office by the 15th of the month the
ad will rumn.

Back Page $500.00
Full Page $400.00
1/2 Page $250.00
1/4 Page $125.00
4X51n $75.00
6X2 in $60.00
2X4in SHEIF $45.00
1X4 in g $30.00

This reflects Ads running for 12 full
months.




Hello everyone,

This has sure been I hot and dry
month. I have gone to the Jim Bowie
Day Parade, the District 31 playday, the
Denton Round Up playday, and the
Pleasant Grove Cowboy Church Riding
Club playday.

The Jim Bowie Day Parade was
hot but fun. Thank you Sally for
keeping the booth straight during
Grand Entry.

I think that all the traveling is
starting to catch up with me. At the
District 31 playday my horses back legs
were swollen so I only rode two events.
At the Denton playday I was sick so I
only rode the first event. It was still
good to see everyone.

The Pleasant Grove Cowboy
Church Riding Club playday was
finally not hot because we rode in an
indoor arena. I would also like to thank
them for making my family and I
honorary members.

I also want to thank UB, Lisa and
Jordan for letting us stay with them
when we are in the Decatur area it has
been a great help and we have had fun
playing cards with you in the evenings.

It seems like the summer has gone
by so fast and my vear as queen is
almost over. I want to wish both the
princesses good luck. You are both
doing great.

I am honored to be your queen.
Until next time,

Ali Burks




(ueens Calendar

9/19/2009 Horse show finals

712572009 College visit to Sul 9/20/2009 Horse show finals
Ross State University 9/26/2009 district 11
8/1/2009 Cowpokes Riding Club 10/3/2009 50/50 challenge
8/8/2009 10/4/2009 50/50 challenge

8/15/2009 1071072009

8/22/2009 10/716/2009 AASP&RC
8/29/2009 Convention
9/5/2009 National finals/Bowie 10/17/2009 AASP&RC
9/6/2009 National finals/Bowie Convention
9/7/2009 National finals/Bowie 10/18/2009 AASP&RC
9/12/2009 Convention
Treasarer

I hope evervone is having a good summer. Bowie was blessed
with some much needed rain this week. I wanted to let evervone
know that the Profit & Loss report for Playday Finals will have to
wait until the August Riders’ Roundup. We are still negotiating the
final bill with one of the vendors of the awards due to some
discrepancies. As soon as this bill is finalized, I will be able to
provide the profit and loss report for vour review. The June 2009
Financial Statement is provided on the next two pages for vour
review.

In clarification, I have not transferred the funds for the
Memorial Pergola from the savings account vet as it is still earning
interest there; however, I will do so prior to the end of July. The
band requested to be paid in cash, so those funds were taken out of
the cash deposit from the Concession Stand on Friday night.

Diana
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Hey Evervone!
Well I really hope that evervone has had a great
summmer so far. I know I have had a pretty good one just
working and getting ready to go to college in August. 1
get to move into my dorm August 22™ and classes begin
August 24™, I am extremely excited. Other than that, I
really haven’t had a whole lot going on since finals have
been over. Although the weeliend right after finals, my
brother and went back to Bowie and attended the Jim
Bowie Days Rodeo and Parade. Thanks to Miss Charmie
Beemer, who allowed us to borrow a couple of horses for
the day, we were both able to ride in the parade and
grand entry. The Parade was very hot but it was so much
fun getting to hang out with evervone. By the way,
congratulations to both of our girls, who won Miss Jin
Bowie Days Rodeo Queen and Little Miss Jim Bowie
Days Rodeo Queen. They both did an awesome job that
weekend with their interviews and reigning patterns.
Congratulations girls! It was alot of fun getting to be
back in Bowie even just for the day. Thank
vou Miss Charmie, for letting us ride vour
horses and for letting my brother and I stay
with vou that Friday night. We really
enjoved getting to spend timme with ya’ll.
Now, I'm looking forward to
Horseshow Finals in September and then
the super busy month of October with S50/50
and Convention. I can’t wait to be able to
see evervone again soon. If anyvone has
anything going on before then and would let
me know, I would love to come and visit.
Thank vou again to everyone that has
been doing so much to help me out this vear.
I have had a blast. I hope to see evervone at
Horseshow Finals in September. It is going
to be so much fun! You don’t want to miss

T e
o

Have a great rest of the suminer evervone!
Princess Andrea




Hello to all,

I hope everyvone has had a great
summer so far. Hopefully it will cool down
SOOI,

Since Finals I have been to the
District 6 Playday at the Cove Saddle
Club Arena, but unfortunately it was
cancelled from bheing way too hot and not
enough people. The weekend of the 4th of
July my family and I went to go see the
great fireworks show on Ft. Hood. I hope
evervone had a great 4th of July with their
families.

On the 11th my dad and I traveled
up to the Lone Star Arena in Mullin for
their Highpoint, I could tell evervone was
hot, but was having fun, especially when it
was over. Congratulations to all the
winners, the awards were great. You were
able to choose your award, they gave out
some pretty cool stuff like a water gun,
lead ropes, spray bottles, horse wormer
and other great prizes. Corie Simmons
and I had both placed in our age groups,
we both picked a spray bottle for our
award and went to go fill them up with
water and cooled each other off and some
other people it was fun.

This past weekend the Copperas
Cove Saddle Club had their highpoint, the
turn out was great, great job to all the
winners.

Hope to see everyone again at Horseshow
Finals in September; I can’t wait.

Till next time,
Region 7 Princess
Joy Mainville
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ADS, ADS AXD) MORE ADS XEEDED

Your 2009 Queen Miss Ah Burks,
HRegion 5 Prncess Andrea Winters and
HRegion 7 Princess Joy MMamville are seling

ads. The ads will run in the Horseshow
Finals and Convention programs. The dead
line for the Horseshow Finals program is
September 11 any ads received after that
date will be in the Convention programs.
You can send your ad by email and/or by US
mail with your pavment to: KD Foltz Queen
Chair, 6036 Navajo Rd, San Angelo, Tx,
76901. Make checks to AASP&RC. DMake
sure vou designate who the girl the ad is for,
since they are in a race to see who can raise
the most money.
Any ads that do not designate a gir]l it
will be given to the one who has the least
amount brought in. You can also advertise
mn the Rider’'s Roundup with the price list at
the on page 2, those ads will run for 1 vear
and go towards the contest.

Help support these girls ....... support

the association.

Program Ad cost: $25 - Business size * $50 -
1/4 page * $75 - 1/2 page *$100 - Full page

$I2SIINIINIISIISI NSNS NSNS E)E




West Texas Extreme Rider's Serior Sweetheart

Hey Evervybody- i

Man oh man this year feels like it has grown some legs and
has just run by us all! I hope everybody had a wonderful and safe
Fourth of July. Mine was crazy because I got to spend it with KD,
Stephani, Bobby and his family and Al and her family. Of course,
there was never a dull moment with Bobby Foliz around!! (It was }
fun and a little dangerous.... BUT evervbody needs a little of that!) B
I also got to go dress shopping with Ali for convention and that was F&§
a lot of fun to.... I got to see lots of dresses and I think she got tired
of changing (I know I would!). Horse Show Finals are coming in
Sept., 50/50 In October, and then Convention will be here. Thenthe -
CRAZY fun starts all over again! I hope evervbody is ready! I am
really excited for all the events to come.

College will be here next month for me. I'll be a sophomore this year and that 1s
scary. Time is flving by at school too=> YIKES! I hope to serve an internship with the San
Angelo Rodeo director this fall and so I am super ecstatic. I think I would like to pursue
something in that area (have not really made up my mind vet...he he).

Well hope evervbody is safe and doing well... see va!

Lauren O’Brien

Lauren would like to invite other Sweethearts firom b;- hi - &
all the clubs to submit their articles. Let us know '.'i- ' lce
b

whai is happening in your world.

Visit your local Office Max
for all your office supplies

HAWLEY SADDLE CLUB and printing needs.
July was the Saddle Club’s €

36th vear of riding! . i
We run trainers every Playday! 8 Q

See our web site:
htip:/hawleysaddleclub.webs.com

et 1 Contacts: The American Association
Mikki at 325/721-1531 or of Sheriff Posses and
Carl at 325/537-3474

Riding Clubs appreaciates
the help in printing the
Rider's Round Up.

See our Playday schedules listed
in the back of this issue.



Regior 2
Hello all!

Whew, Fmals was hot!! And the competiton
even hotter. Congrats to all the winners. No sooner did
Finals get over with then we lmnched right nto Jm
Bowie Days. It is kicked off on Tuesday night with a
Youth Rodeno. Way to go Augie Nobile, Tab Adams,
and Carrie Eberly on winming the high Point Buckles in
their age groups. As abways the rescue race is a crowid
pleaser amd Gabby Whatley definetly has a new rescure
race partner.

We were very pleased to welcome Queen Ali
Bulis to the parade and rodeo on Friday, also very glad
to have Princess Andrea Winters and her brother Justin
come to participate and stay with us. We really enjoyed
having ya’ll.

Many, many congrats to Ali Sanders and Haylie
Martin, they were named Miss Jm Bowie Days and
Little Miss Jim Bowie Days. Both girls also won the
horsemanship portion of the contest and Ali was narmed
Miss Congeniality. Both girls are members of Eegion 2
and District 31, we are all proud of them.

Well, Angie and I are about to be off to Tulsa to
the Palomino World Show. Hope you all have a great
Surmmmer, see you down the road!!

Charmie Beemer,
Region 2 VP




Regior 3

Well, Finals 15 over for 2009 and we have a bit of arest until HorseZhow Finals rolls arcund. . then 5050
and right after that 1s Convention! Seems like this vear has simply flown byl

I was juggling quite a few things the end of Tune and missed the deadline for the JTune Eider's Eoundup,
so I must apologize for thiz. So I want to take a second to congratulate all the winners at Finals this yvear. T am
proud of the number of riders Eegion 3 had to participate and represent our region. And I know we surely took
home our share of awards thiz year. We had several families that had never attended and from what I hear, they
have been bitten by the "Bowie bug" and are planning to attend next vear already. I thought the week went well
- though at first T wasn't so optitmistic when I was told that the Officers were going to set pivots . and we were
originally going to be trotting through the drill In my case, faster 15 better and I was most concerned about the
trotting!ll Though I knew Paint and I would be going m the same general direction as the rest of the dril, T
figured if we weren't at least in a lope, I would probably be either sideways or backwards most of the time.
Alzo, Paint gets a bit excited when he goes into the arena and I have to apologize to Buster as Paint almost to ol
hitn out when the gate opened and the music started!! Thankfully, we ended up in a slow lope and baring the
fact that he wanted to decapitate Buster, he went like a champ. Eeminded me of the "Fiding Eenegade" days
{and 1if you remember what I'm talking about. . well, let's just say when I was a kud in Golden Triangle, we had a
qunior drill team that was pretty awesomelll and ves, I was a EID long long ago -0

This year, Eegion 2 toolk on the task of repairing the announcer's stand for Arena 1. & special thanks to
Tunier Oates, Gary Leipsic, Bill Jeter and Garland Hargis for all of thew hard work to this end. They applied
metal to the exterior and added windows to the north and south sides. The exterior looks great and the new
windows make 18 2O much cooler to worl up there and 2o much easier to see what 12 going on when riders are
lining up. Thanks again, guys - and kudoes on a job wvery well done.

I alzo want to congratulate cur rovalty on a job very well done. Queen AN, Princess Andrea and Princess
Joy all did marvelous jobs the entire weel. They were out and about all week - always with a smile and a cheery
word - and I am wery proud of the way they hawve represented the Association this yvear Good job ladies.

I am hoping that by this titne next month, the long-awaited Memorial Garden will be well on itz way to
completion. We have some concrete plans at this point and have decided on a location and though we have had
a couple of sethacks, progress iz being made and I hope that very soon the idea will come to fruition and we will
have a wonderful addition to the Association grounds I will malke sure to get zome pictures as the work
progresses  and hopefully next month will be able to report that things are coming along nicely.

On a personal note, T am currently on leave from my job taking care of my motm, so my email address
has changed If vou need to get hold of me, my phone number 15 still B17-925-8837. But my email address 1z
now donmnalepsic@live.com. If you hawve sent me an email and I have not responded, T apologize, but T can't
access my wortk email address from home and have not been by my office 1n several weeks, so please forgive
me. Just give me a call or email to that new address and T promise Il take care of whatever T might hawve
mizsed. At this point, T don't know f T willbe gommg back to worle sort of depends on how my mom does. but
I keep wou informed. Just give me a call any time. T usually have my phone with me and as T do quite a bit of
driving, would love the conversation 11

I had best close for now. For my region members, I will be calling a region meeting in the next month or
so zo start thinking about the things we need to bring up at Convention as this 13 what we will be discussing. I
have a list already started on things T want to talk about. Convention 15 only 2 months away. I am hoping lots of
vou decide to make the tnp to Lubbock this vear T understand that Delet iz planning quite an event and T for
one am looking forward to going If vou have never attended a Convention, they are very interesting and quite
fun. T enjoy the discussions and really lowe the wisiting!

And remember, just before Convention iz 20/501 It's going to be in October this yvear and should by
LITTCH cooler. Mational Association has come out in force the last few years and we really need to male a good
showing and win this "Superbowl] of Playdays". Come on out to the grounds and reprezent the A ASP&EC!

TTnitl next time - Happy Trails - Donna Lempsic, Eegion 3 V..



Regior 6

Hello, from Region 6.

It has sure been hot around here and pretty dry too. Twin Mountain Riding Club
had a play day on July 15. It was a morning play day and we did manage to get through
before it got too hot. I went to a play day at West Texas Extreme Riders on July 11. Had
a wonderful time.

Jeton & Jim Tumlinson, myself and Barbara are planning on Zoing to Bowie this
weekend to meet with Gary Liepsic and work on the Memorial Wall.. Anyvone who would
likke to come help, come on up.

Twin MMountain Riding Clubs' Senior Sweetheart, Britiney Jones, has been
working to raise money for the Region by doing raffles at several of the local playdays.
She has raised more than $150.00 to help sponsor a Princess candidate for next year.
Right now she has a painting named "Time" which has been donated by Tom Orsak of
San Angelo to raffle at the District 3 Banquet in September. Britiney has been selling
tckets and will do the drawing at the banquet.

That's all until next time.
Buster Jones
Region 6 VP

This 15 an original painting by local artist Tom Orsak and Region 6 will be raffling off this beautiful
framed piece of art. The name of the painting 15 “Time”. Buster Jones will have the painting at
Horseshow Finals tickets are $5 each. Drawing will be held September 26 in San Angelo and vou
need not be present to win. Contact Buster for more info.




News From District 31

Saturday the 11™ we were able to have our third playday. It was hot but we all
survived it and were able to get in eight events.

‘We were honored to have so much rovalty in our midst. Queen All Burks came to
ride and visit with us. It was so good to have her and her family visit. Thanks so much, we
really enjoyved it. Two of District 31°s members were crowned at Jim Bowie Days Rodeo
on June 277, Ali Sanders was crowned Queen and Haylie Martin was crowned Princess.
Congratulations to you both.

Results for the day are as follows:

We had two leadliners, Cruz Whatley and Ryder Martin‘/Howard. They both did
a great job!! Congratulation to them both.
Classic Women 1°' Linda McCaig, 2"l Sadie Garrett;
Classic Men 15 Glynn Nobile, 2" Don McEwen, 3' Jack McEwen;

Super Senior Women 1°* Sylvia Brown, 2™ Kim Moody, 3'* Wendy Vann:
Super Senior Men 1°' tied Tommy McEwen and Darrell Brown, 2™ Wayne Moody
; 3" Wes Bowman, 4™ Don McEwen Jr.;

Pee Wee Girl 1¥ Hannah Walker, 2" Megan Moody, 3" Maycie Martin,
4™ Shayna Carrol;

Pee Wee Boy 1°! Jahlian Polk;

Jr. Girls 1°' Augie Nobile, 2*! Haylie Martin, 3*? Sidney Grisham, 4™ Gabby
Whatley, 5t Moriah Mann, 6™ Ali Sanders:

Jr. Boys 15! Leo Cramer, 2"! Brandon Rojas;

Interme diate Women tie for first place
Lacey Mehaffey and Alyssa Thorne:

Intermediate Men 1¥' Nat McEwen
(first year riding in Intermediate)
2"4 tie Tim Cleghorn and Josh Moody,
3" James Haigwood
(also riding Interme diate for the first year):
Senior Women 1¥' Charmie Beemer,
2"d Sallie Gilliam, 3'? Daisy Baird,
4™ Hollie Walker, 5™ Misty Martin,
6™ Casey Wigington:

Senior Men 1% Slim Wigington,

2" B.J. Parham.

HOW (lDES I.]Dl.ll' S'I.I].'I:I.I.'Ilef Gar(len Gl'OW?

Janice Blahuta’s is out of control.

“Mr. Eggplﬂnt Head”




LEWISVILLE SADDLE GbLUB

Boy, was it ever hot this week here in
North Texas! Thank Goodness that we had Finals
last week. This week has sure made us thankful
for that anyway. We are very proud of all our
winners and placers in the finals, and especially
proud of our Super Senior Women class who
made up a full one third of the class! Way to
go gals! Lynn Cox & Suzanne Wilson came in
first and second, and others placed all week as
well. Also, a congrats to my grandson-in-law, Eric
who was participating in his first finals, and
placed in all events he rode in. {He missed the
first day, as his horse injured himself the night
hefore finals started, and wife, Summer shared
her horse, T.J.,, with him after that). I did not
attend on Thursday, as I was not feeling well, but
made the rest of the week hy taking it easy and
staying in the shade. This growing old is not for
the faint of heart! I hear our workers did a
fantastic job taking care of husiness,
Region V.P., Summer Savage, was there to help
where needed. We are proud of you, Summer!
Nhe is our first past (Jueen to serve as an officer.
Diana Johnson, with the help of our treasurer,
Diana Higgins, has done a super jobh as our new
Association secretary getting everything ready for
finals. This was my joh once, and I know how
stressful it can he. We are proud of our President,
Tommy McEwen, for doing his joh as it should he
done. Good luck on your new teaching joh,
Tommy! We are proud of each and every one of
our officers. Everyone tell them so next time you
see them. They could use the encouragement.

Our club playdays are coming along now,
since the rains have left us, and we are right on
schedule. The concession is operating each time
for the convenience of the memhers, usually with
Gene Montgomery there to serve you

Our Lewisville Rodeo is coming up over
Lahbor Day, and we will start getting ready for
that soon, with our QJueen contest, getting the
grounds ready, etc.

Gene & I are sort of getting out of the
horse husiness as he has sold the last of the riding
horses, and has only old Top, his former playday
horse who suffers from arthritis, just like his
OWILErs!

MMay God Bless You All,
Bohhie Montgomery, LEC

and our

Just a note from the office:

I am working on getting the roster
completely updated, however, several
membership applications came in with
only names and a signature. Lots of
addresses were left off, emails, phone
numbers, ete.

To get the Riders Roundup
emailed to you, it is imperative that we
have a good email address for each and
every ome of you. When you have time,
please just send me a quick email with
your name, address and of course, your
email address on it. If I get duplicates, I
will weed through those, but this is the
best way I can think of to obtain those,
short of sending out a letter to everyone.

Thanks for the help.
Diane Johnson

Comprebenstee financial planning
Irevestinent strategies

Retirernent plarming and rollovers
Education funding solutions

Life, home and anto insurance

Plan confidently. ™

1171 E Cen Tex Expy
Sute 2014

Killeen, T 76541
254 5264559

waryr. firstoommand. com
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Qaeer Ghair

Now that Playday Finals is over and we only have two more events until Convention I wanted to
put the word out to all Sweethearts and possihle future Princess. It is my goal to have all royalties of
each club that are present at Convention to he dressed in their sash and western atire for the Friday
night Queen’s Social and all young ladies that might be considering running for Queen to wear their tee
length evening dresses to the social.

On Saturday night don’t he afraid to get out those heautiful dresses and help celehrate the
crowning of the new (Jueen and the instalation of the new officers. Afterwards, for the dance it would
he fine to change into someting more comfortahle to twirl and whirl around the dance floor. Parents, it
is time to bring haclk the elegance of Convention. This can only he accomplished with your help.

Young men, don't think your off the hook. Dress to impress. We also need some sharp looking
gentlemen for Saturday night. Lets take Lubbock by storm and show the world what fantastic young
people we have and you all are fantastic.

You might have noticed under Lauren {}'Brien’s article there is a note from her asking the
Nweethearts to return to writing articles in the Rider’s Round Up. This is your opportunity to let the
rest of the Association get to know you and hear whats going on in your clubs. It is also a greatway to
work on your writing skills. You know college is just around the corner.

Princess Andrea and Princess Joy have really heen doing an outstanding joh this year. If you are
considering running for QJueen just ask them how much fun they are having and how exciting it is to
represent the AASP&RC. Your ideas and concerns are very much welcome, also.

See ya at Horse Show Finals,
E.D. Foltz

Suppﬂvltinlgn EﬁnﬂLSDrfe’m&RC since mt q’ﬁﬂtﬂgﬁpﬁy .
1962 “Helping yon make moments in tim, timeless!
Jack McClung

wiw.dntphotography.us

Delivering Brownies to the
Concho Valley




A Calendar of Events é

August 1-Hawley Saddle Club, Barrels, SW Bairels, Baseball, Flags-reg. 6pm ride 6:30pn
August 1-Twin Mountain Riding Club Playday, reg. S ride at 6 pm CAF arena

August 3-Hawley Saddle Club Meeting at club house 6:30 pm

August 8th - Brushy Creek Saddle Club Points Playday/Dist. 8 Playday

August 8th - Extreme Open Playday, Mertzon, Tx 10am Gina 3252770710

August 15-Hawley Saddle Club, Poles, Flying W, Spur, Pylons-reg 6pm ride 6:30pm
August 15th- Pleasant Grove Cowboy Church Riding Group Series 11 am (817)243-4034
August 22 - Weatherford Comancheros Riding Club Playday, 2 p.m.

August 29-Hawley Saddle Club, Draw events sign up at 6 pm ride 6:30 pm

September Sth- Twin Mountain Riding Club Reg. S Ride 6 pm

September 12th-Weatherford Comancheros Riding Club Playday, 2 pm

September 12th - Brushy Creek Saddle Club Points Plavday

September 12th - Extreme Open Playday, Mertzon, Tx TBA Gina 325277-0710
September 12th- Pleasant Grove Cowboy Church Riding Group Series 11 am (817)243-4034
September 18, 19 HORSESHOW FINALS

October 3rd - 50/50

October 10th - Weatherford Comancheros Riding Club Playday, 2 p.m.

October 10th - Brushy Creelc Saddle Club Points Playvday

October 10th - Extreme Open Playday, Mertzon, Tx TBA Gina 325277-0710

October 10th- Pleasant Grove Cowboy Church Riding Group Series 11 am (817)243-4034
October 16, 17 - CONVENTION Lubbock

October TBA- Twin Mountain Riding Club Spook Fun Playday

November 7th - Extreme Open Playday, Mertzon, Tx TBA Gina 3252770710
November 10th- Pleasant Grove Cowboy Church Riding Group Series 11 am (817)243-4034




2009 Executive Board

Secretary
Diana Johnson

7388 Barthold RD.
Denton, TX 76207

Exec. Vice President  Treasurer

Lisa Herrington Diana Higgins
279 Mesa Ridge 1100 Garlington
Decatur, TX 76234 Bowie, TX 76230
H 940/842-2203 H 940/627-5388 H 940/872-1116 214/534-8440
C 940/531-0022 C 214/226-6641 C 940/841-0300 djchnsoh@

tnmcewen@aol.com lherrington@ diana@higginstx.com whittleboats.com

eriksusa.com

President
Tommy McEwen
273 Merrett Rd.
Bowie, TX 76230

Immed. Past President Redgion1 VP Region 2 VP Region 3 VP
Annette Waggoner Mandy Couch Charmie Beemer Donna Leipsic
11119 N. FM 2528 2948 N. FM 2646 PO BOX 503 2219 Smyrna

Lubbock, TX 79415
806/241-2963

Levelland, TX 79336
806/773-7523

Bowie, TX 76230
940/366-2812

Sunset, TX 76270
817/925-8837

Horsechick444@ alccouch@gmail.com charmie.beemer@ donnaleipsic
aocl.com bowieisd.net @live.com
Region 5 VP Region 6 VP Region 7 VP 2009 Queen
Summer Savage Buster Jones Miss Ali Burks

4061 Meadow Vista CR 10583 Wheatland
Celina TX, 75009 San Angelo, TX 76901
214/334-2362 H 325/277-7616

summer savage987@ C 325/450-7341

2844 Willow Loop
Kempner, TX 76539
254/518-3462

traceyb67 @

hotmail.com lones.buster@ peoplepc.com
yahoo.com

Audit Chair Awards Chair Concession Chair Comvention Chair

Marcia Coursen Renee Guthrie Marie McEwen Delci Willis

9439 PR 3581 1215 CR 9 147 John Roth Rd.

Anson, TX 79501

Credentials Chair
Jeton Tumlinson
210 Glenna Dr.

San Angelo, TX 76901

325/942-0052

yahoo.com

Sarah Winters
5622 CR 6150
Lubbock, TX 79415

Clovis, NM 88101
05/ T62-1113
krwgi22dg.com

Grounds Chair
Don McEwen

147 John Roth Rd.
Bowie, TX 76230
940/872-5721

Playday Chair
Chris Cox

10621 FM 455 W

Bowie, TX 76230
940/872-5721

Horseshow Chair
Rusty Howard
1309 Alamo Rd.
Bowie, TX 76230

Cueen Chair
K.D. Foltz
6036 Navajo Rd.

Nominating Chair
U.B. Herrington
279 Mesa Ridge
Decatur, TX 76234
940/627-5388

ubh@csi5.com

Rider's Roundup Chair

Stephani Foltz
6036 Navajo Rd.

San Angelo, TX 76901
stekd07 @verizon.net

B'Dﬁ._-'?BFSEIB? 80G/781-5486 Sanger TX 76266
Ldsiwg64@golcom 940/458-57 27

Scrapbook Chair
Donna Rutledge
1765 Baker Dr.

San Angelo, TX 76901
kdfoltzd(@yahoo.com

Spring Roundup Chair
Michael Wheeler

San Angelo, TX 76905 1987 Hickory Hill RD.
325/651-9628 Argyle, TX 75226
drutledge(@suddenlink.net 940/293-3269

Website Chair
Daniel Leipsic

daniel.leipsici@bba04.m

ccombs.utexas.edu
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